
 

 

 

 
Welcome back to school, which I hope, will be fun and memorable. This year will be exciting 
as we have lots of great trips planned, exciting work and this will lead to some memorable 
experiences. I too am looking forward to new experiences so in July 2023, I will be leaving 
Broad Heath and a new Headteacher will be taking over in September. 
My time at this school has been memorable and I will take with me many things, which I am 
proud. I hope that the legacy that myself and that my team have created will be remembered 
with fondness. I will keep you updated of any appointments  
 
Key News 

• Mr. Patel will be leaving in July as he has secured a Headship in Warwickshire. I am 
sure you all wish him well in his new challenge and would like to thank him for his 
many years of service at BH. 

• Miss Smith has now returned after maternity leave and is working 4 days a week 
until the end of the year. Miss Ramsell continues with her treatment and we hope 
that 2023 is one that will finally make her better. 

• Mrs Wormington has returned to the office after having her baby. We hope that she 
enjoys her new challenges. Can we please remind the parents that the office will 
deal with minor things like appointments etc/following up parents’ requests and 
that Pastoral are there to support the office. 

• A new part time SSO advert (25 hours a week) is currently live and hopefully, we will 
have a new addition to the site management team soon. 

• All trips and clubs etc. are on the BH website the calendar section. Please refer to for 

times etc. Clubs only run for 5 weeks and will start again next week. 

• Funding for our breakfast club has been taken away but I will be in the position to 
keep it running free of charge until the summer. The new Head will then determine 
the key priorities for the school. 
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